
Calling All Year 2 Bookworms!

Does your child love getting lost in stories and poems? Book
Club offers a cosy space to explore books in a small, friendly
group.

Throughout the term, your child will:
Listen to, read, and discuss fiction and poetry
Expand their vocabulary
Learn literary terms
Enjoy fun, book-related crafts

Details:
📅 Fridays during term time, 12:45–13:15
💷 £6.50 per session
👦👧 Maximum of 10 children per class
📚 All materials provided

For more information or to register your interest, please contact
Emily : rossemilywrites@gmail.com 

mailto:rossemilywrites@gmail.com


About Book Club

Hi! I’m Emily, an Editor and Journalist with over 20 years of experience.
I started Book Club to inspire a love of reading in children in Years 2
and 3, helping them explore new genres, analyse texts, and build
confidence in identifying literary terms.

Each week, we’ll dive into different poems or stories, exploring literary
terms like alliteration and onomatopoeia. Children will also have the
chance to participate in fun, book-related craft activities.

With small groups of up to 10, each child gets plenty of attention and
the opportunity to actively participate.

Registration details

 The Spring term of Book Club will begin on Friday, 17th January, and
run until Friday, 28th March. Please note that there will be no lesson on
Friday, 21st February, as it falls during half-term.

The cost for the term is £65 for 10 sessions. If you would like to register
your child, please email me so I can compile a list of participants. Once
I confirm there is space available, I will send you a registration form
along with my banking details for payment.

To register please contact: rossemilywrites@gmail.com


